
The American Legion 
Ellsworth Meineke Post No. 1983 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of June 20, 2019 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Ellsworth Meineke Post No. 1983 was called to order at 1930 by Commander Brian 
Moe.   
 
Roll call of Officers was made, Peter Justen and Tom Nanna were absent. 
 
Guests and Prospective Members: Guest Ben Marshall, representatives from the Village of Schaumburg and 
Schaumburg Township. Ben made a presentation to the Post on his Boys State experiences. 
 
Minutes 
Motion to approve the Minutes from the May 2019 meeting as distributed was made and seconded.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Finance Officers Report – Augie Greidanus reported on the Poppy Fund and the General Fund balances report.  
Motion to accept the Finance Officers report and held for audit was made and seconded   Motion approved 
 
Membership –  Sr. Vice Commander reported we are at 100.5%, with 214 renewed out of 213.  
 
Committee Reports 
Poppies – Les reported more than 3,000+ poppies were distributed. 
Legion Awards – Mark thanked all who did the award presentations. 
Fund Raising – Tom thanked those who assisted at the Culvers fund raiser.  
 
Sgt-at-Arms – Les reported that 10 members at the Sunday Flag Rotation at the HE Police Department, Future 
Flag Ceremonies: 6/14 @  10:30 St. Peters, 7/13 BBQ for the Troops @ Wickstrom Dodge in Barrington and 7/14 
Sunday Flag Rotation. 
 

Service Officer – Tom Z. presented our $500 donation to the Captain James A. Lovell, Federal Health Care 
Center in North Chicago. 
 
Unfinished Business – 
Hoffman 4th of July Parade:  Once information on where we are to form up is received Mark will call the Color 
Guard Corps. 
 
New Business –  
Don T made a motion the Post make a $100 donation to the MS/Support Bicycle fund raiser. Seconded, Passed 
 
Correspondence – Schedule of the Illinois Air National Guard, Band of the Midwest 
 
The Good of the American Legion 
Legislation to open up AL membership requirements has passed the Senate and on to the House of 
Representatives. 
 
Meeting ended at 2026. 

.   Respectfully Submitted 
 

John Heavey, Adjutant 


